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To: Supervisor Lopez  

From: Elizabeth Aguilar, Victim Assistance Advocate  

Re: Letter of Interest as the Domestic Violence Coordinating Council Third District 

Representative  

 
I am writing to formally declare my interest to fulfill the position as the Third District 

Representative for the Domestic Violence Coordinating Council. As the current Victim 

Assistance Advocate for the City of Soledad I believe that I would serve this position well. 

I have been in this position for approximately eight months now and I have received over thirty 

Domestic/Family Violence related cases. I quickly learned that these were going to be some of 

my most challenging cases for many reasons, one of those reasons being the lack of resources 

available for victims of domestic violence in South County. I look forward to seeing that change 

and doing my part in providing resources and information to victims.  

I am honored to be in this position and to be offered the opportunity to work with like minded 

individuals who strive for the same goals. As well as to be able to represent South County 

where I grew up. I look forward to learning more about the DVCC and new ways to work 

together to best assist victims of domestic violence.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Elizabeth Aguilar, Victim Assistance Advocate  

 


